
National Monoclonal Antibodies 
Position Statement
The Cancer Nurses College have received a request 
from the Office of the Chief Nurse, Ministry of Health 
to participate in development of a national document 
on monoclonal antibodies for nurses.

Therefore, the committee is calling for expressions 
from interested CNC members who may wish to 
represent the college.

Interested applicants should have:

• Knowledge around the safe reconstitution and 
handling of monoclonal antibodies in cancer care

• Experience in administration of monoclonal 
antibodies

• A confident voice to represent cancer nurses

Aim of the OCN  is to convene (virtual most likely) 
representatives in the next 4 weeks. Terms of 
reference and full aims of project to be determined. 

Representatives on this national group will include 
pharmacists, nurses working with monoclonal 
antibodies outside the cancer arena, Te Aho o Te Kahu
(Cancer Agency).

Please submit a brief summary of suitability for this 
role to the CNC committee before 30th April 2021 to 
cancernursesnz@gmail.com 


